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NOTICE

The Bureau of Traffic Statistics (BTS) Website showing T-100 Segment and T-100 Market results by month for every reporting Intra-Alaska carrier starting with July 2002 is now on the web.  The website is www.bts.gov.  We anticipate that ultimately, the data on this website will be the basis for the Postal Service’s tender of mail and the Department’s determination of mail rates in the upcoming implementation of the Rural Service Improvement Act.  As such it is critical for every carrier to review carefully as to completeness (whether its data is reported for a particular month) and accuracy.
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